
DIALOGUE 5

Reporter’s question 5 to Council (4 May 2022) 

The Council indicated on 6 April that it was preparing a letter to objectors asking whether or not 
they maintain their objection in the light of the Council's intention to reduce the annual parking 
charge, and giving them notice of the hearing under  Regulation 9 of the 1999 Regulations. The 
Reporter asks if the Council can indicate when that letter is likely to be sent out and how long it 
intends to allow for replies. 

With that information, the Reporter would hope to be able to draft a timetable leading to the 
hearing.  The Reporter makes the comment at this stage that it is usually best to hold a hearing 
outwith the main school holidays.  A date or dates before the start of the summer holidays (2 July) 
looks impractical, so he would be looking at dates from 15 August onwards.

Council answer to question 5 (27 May 2022) 

Letters issued and copied to Reporter.


